
 

 

 
Library Closed for Public Holidays 

(20 April 2022) 
 

Dear All, 

Please be informed that both the Main Library (Kampar Campus) and the Mary 
KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long Campus) will be closed for the following 
holidays:  

      

 1 May 2022   : Labour Day 
 

 2 May 2022  : Replacement for Labour Day 
 

 3-4 May 2022  : Hari Raya Puasa 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri & Happy Holidays 

  

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 


